
Why is it Important to Attend?
As a Member, you are an owner of the Credit Union. You’ve probably heard that before, but what exactly does it mean? It means you 
are important and have a voting right to help keep the Credit Union moving in the right direction...UPWARD and FORWARD.

At the Annual Meeting, you will have the chance to learn how your Credit Union operates, meet with Credit Union staff and other 
Members. You will also have the opportunity to meet the Credit Union Board of Directors. The Board of Directors are fellow 
Members, elected by the Membership, who are entrusted with the general direction and control of the Credit Union.

Tuesday, March 5 • 7:00pm
All Credit Union Members are invited to attend the 85th Annual Meeting Tuesday, March 5, 2019, 7:00pm, Tennessee Theatre, 604 S. 
Gay Street, Downtown Knoxville. The President/CEO and Chairman of the Board will provide updates on Credit Union operations and 
financials.

There are three vacancies on the Board of Directors, all of which are three-year terms, that need to be filled. Each year, the Board 
of Directors appoints a Nominating Committee to review and nominate qualified candidates for the open positions. The Nominating 
Committee has nominated the following individuals to fill the open positions: Nikolaus Jordan, Steve Hillenbrand and Tom Heffernan.

Annual Meeting

Petitions and Petition Applications will be available by October 5, 2018 at all branch locations for persons interested in running for 
one of the three open Board positions. Completed applications must include a Petition of at least 500 signatures of Knoxville TVA 
Employees Credit Union Members age 18 or older. Petitions and Petition Applications must be postmarked by December 4, 2018, 
and mailed to: Knoxville TVA Employees Credit Union, ATTN: Secretary of the Board, P.O. Box 15994, Knoxville, TN 37901.

 

There will be no nominations from the floor, nor an election conducted by ballot at the Annual Meeting. If more nominations than 
vacancies for the Board of Directors are received, members will be notified at least 30 days prior to Annual Meeting.

Steve Hillenbrand
Member since 1975

Retired, TVA & Donan Engineering

Supervisory Committee: 
1996-2000, 2007, 2014-2018                            

Chairperson 2015-2018

Credit Union Board of Directors:
2013 Chairperson 2011 – 2013; Vice Chairperson 

2009 – 2011; Treasurer 2008

2001-2006 Secretary 2003 – 2006; Asst.                
Secretary 2001 – 2002

1990-1995 Asst. Secretary 1995; Asst. Treasurer 
1993 – 1994; Secretary 1990

1986-1988

Credit Committee:
1989 Vice Chairman

1982-1986

Nikolaus Jordan
Member since 2003

Senior Benefits Analyst, TVA

Supervisory Committee: 
2015

Credit Union Board of Directors:
2016-2018 Assistant Secretary 2016, 2017; 

Assistant Treasurer 2018

2009-2014 Assistant Treasurer 2009, 2010; 
Treasurer 2011, 2012, 2013, 2014

Foundation for Education:
2009-2015 Chairman 2014, 2015;               

Chairman Elect 2013

CUSO Board of Directors:
2005-2008 Chairman 2008

Tom Heffernan
Member since 1968

Retired, TVA

Supervisory Committee: 
2017-Present 

Serves on the Board of Directors           
for CROSS Ministries

March 5, 2019 • 7:00pm at the Tennessee Theatre
Knoxville TVA Employees Credit Union’s Annual Meeting is more than just an event that happens once a year. It’s a 

commitment by staff, Members and volunteers to keep the Credit Union vibrant and growing.

See reverse side for more Credit Union news and updates!

October 1, 2018



Announcements
Columbus Day
Monday, October 8, 2018
All Credit Union locations will be closed on Monday, October 9 in observance of Columbus Day.

Member Appreciation Day 
Friday, October 19, 2018
Stop by any branch location to celebrate YOU! Giveaways and refreshments while quantities last!

Veteran’s Day
Monday, November 12, 2018
All Credit Union locations will be closed on Monday, November 12 in observance of Veteran’s Day.

Federally insured by NCUA. Routing Number 264279567
tvacreditunion.com

Voted Favorite Credit Union and 
Bank in Knoxville News Sentinel!
For 84 years, Knoxville TVA Employees Credit Union has loved serving the people of East Tennessee. What 
started as a small group of TVA employees needing a safe place to save their money has now grown into 23 
branch locations spanning from Roane County to the Tri-Cities. We are dedicated to working together to 
move your finances in the right direction, upward and forward.

Our mission at the Credit Union is to help our Members grow financially. We are committed to offering high 
quality products and services tailored to your individual needs, making it simple and easy to manage your 
finances. With our mobile app and online banking, Members can easily check account balances, transfer 
funds, send money, deposit checks, and more. Members are also able to visit any of our branch locations 
and receive impeccable member service from our friendly staff. 

Not only are we committed to giving back to our Members through free services, lower fees, and competitive 
rates, but we are passionate about serving the community. As a Credit Union, we exist solely for the benefit 
of our Members and our community. You can find us in area schools awarding educators Simply Smart grants, 
building homes with Habitat for Humanity, collecting donations for the Mission of Hope, and so much more.
Most importantly, our goal at the Credit Union is to provide unforgettable member service to everyone who 
walks through our doors. As “People Helping People,” we work hard to make our Members’ financial dreams 
come true and do so with a smile. We value and cherish our Members and our community; without you, 
Knoxville TVA Employees Credit Union wouldn’t be what it is today.  

Thank you to the Knoxville News Sentinel, its readers, and our 
amazing Members for voting us as both your favorite Credit Union 
and favorite Bank. We’d also like to thank our friendly and dedicated 
employees for working so hard to provide our Members with the best 
service in East Tennessee. We dedicate this win to each and every one 
of you! Thank you so much for your unwavering support.


